
 5/31/22 

 This notice informs you that one staff member and seven students have been confirmed 
 COVID-19 positive after the long Memorial Day weekend. As we work through this endemic, we 
 ask that you continue to keep your child home if they are not feeling well and do a home 
 COVID-19  test.  We have tests available to be picked up at school for your convenience. 

 If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Flanagan, Mrs. Aurilio, or Mr. Markwica at 
 518-251-2921. 

 Sincerely, 

 Mr. Michael J. Markwica  Mrs. Heather Flanagan 


